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 Holiday Greetings from the Commodore 
     As the end of the 2015 calendar year approaches, I would like 

to thank all those members who contributed their time and       

efforts in support of a HCYC event or activity during this past 

year.  We  had a full schedule with many activities and many hands 

helped to lighten the workload.  Thanks for making  a difference. 

     Congratulations are in order for our Officers and Board    

Members elected at our Annual Meeting held on October 17th at the                    

Nyack Seaport.  We had an evening with great fellowship and a few laughs along 

the way as we conducted our annual business. 

     The annual HCYC Holiday Party was held at The Chalet at Spook Rock Golf 

Course on December 5th.  We had 40 members attend and from all indications the 

group enjoyed the venue, beverages, food, and fellowship.  I would like to thank   

Rear Commodore Chuck Booth for stepping up and being our very own HCYC        

“In-House DJ” for the evening.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

     We look forward to seeing all members for this annual get together.  Our 

agenda includes the review and approval of our HCYC 2016 Annual Budget and a  

proposed resolution to amend Article III, Section A, Sentence 3 of our Bylaws.  

     As we prepare for our annual traditional and religious holiday celebrations, 

please take a moment to reflect on how fortunate we are to enjoy this special time 

with family and friends.    

     Debby and I wish you and your family a festive holiday season and may the 

new year of 2016 bring you joy, health, and happiness. 

With Warm Regards, 

Eddie Frank  

Commodore 

***Save The Date*** 

HCYC Annual Winter General Membership Meeting 

Friday, January 15th, 2016 @ 7:30 PM   

Haverstraw Conference Center Haverstraw Marina 

SNOW DATE Saturday, January 16th, 2016 @ 7:30 PM 


